
Hi Team, 
  
Wanted to get an e-mail out to you all about a few things.  
  
I am sorry I missed Elevation Burger night last night. I heard it was a great success and a blast. I 
was at league meetings which means we are one day closer to a dual meet schedule and moving 
on with the season planning.  
  
We are in need of volunteer officials for the team. This is a volunteer job that does require some 
certification. There are some courses posted on the team website and more to come.  
  
We are very close to getting championship meet cuts for YMCA Swimming and we actually 
already have meet dates early this year. Some meet cuts are available, but Silver and Bronze are 
coming.  
  
We got the OK to have the parent meeting at the Glenfield School Auditorium in Montclair but I do 
not have the date for that yet, so please keep checking the website regularly.  
  
Open meet information should be coming out in a pretty fast flurry over the next few weeks, so 
another reason to keep checking the team website.  
  
Lastly I am in the process of swapping over my work e-mail address to my real work e-mail 
address which is  jsiegel@montclairymca.org .It will take a while before we have this list coming 
from there, so for now, group e-mails will come through here. I will have phone access to this e-
mail so you can use it for the weekend meets. Ultimately I would hope we are all set up for group 
e-mails there by the new year, but no promises. 
  
Things are developing quite nicely for the season. We are still working on shifting the white group 
a little earlier, but outside of that we are happy with the adjustments we have made and the 
support we have gotten from the swim team families.  
  
  
 JON 
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